DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL STEWARDSHIPS

NEW BEDFORD CONSERVATION COMMISSION

CITY OF NEW BEDFORD
JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR

June 22, 2016

Mr. David Bizarro
50 Larch St.
New Bedford, MA 02740

Re: Map 17A, Lot 87
Oshorn Street

Dear Mr. Bizarro,

The purpose of this letter is to invite you to the next Conservation Commission meeting on July 5, 2016 at
6:30 PM in Room 314 of City Hall. The Commission would like to discuss with you the temporary
structure on Lot 87 that is located in the Velocity Zone of the Coastal Floodplain and your plan for
expanding the number of parking spaces on the property. Lot 87 is subject to protection under the

- Massachusetts Wetlands Protection Act and the City of New Bedford Wetlands Ordinance as Land
Subject to Coastal Storm Flowage due to its location in the FEMA 100 year Coastal Velocity Zone (el.
16). Please contact me if you should have any questions regarding this correspondence.

Sincerely,

50»% E. M"
Sarah E. Porter
Conservation Agent

ce: Conservation Commissioners, C. Connelly, Councilor Lopes, D. Romanowicz
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